
Reasons for being against the Mc Phillamys Gold Project. 

 

1. Our house is with in less than a kilometre of the open cut mine hole. 

2. Noise will obviously be a major problem 24 hours a day. 

3. Dust will be a problem. Especially for our rain water tanks and for livestock water. Plus 

clothes on our clothes line. 

4. Water will be a major problem, especially for drinking water. 

5. The springs in the area will be affected. Including the springs beneath the tailings dam No 

one has been able to supply what effect the mining will have on the springs and bores in the 

Kings Plains area. There is a Spring fed Creek on our property no one has explained what 

effect the mining will have on the springs. 

6. The effect that the mine will have on the flow of the Belubula River has not been properly 

diagnosed or explained by Regis. 

7. Our house was built in 1918 when my wife’s Grandparents were married.  

8. The land has been in my wife’s family since 1879. 

9. The house will be open to damage from blasting and other mine activities. 

10. We intended that one of our Children would live at 84 Walkom Road when we are not about 

but they have all stated that they would not live here if there is a mine at McPillamys. This 

would end over a hundred year connection with “Iralee” from the same family line. We will 

have to make other arrangements for heritage 

11. From our front verandah we will have a perfect view of the desecration of the trees and 

landscape of the area. This will be replaced by large hole in the ground. 

12. In the E.I.S. it is full of the following words. 

“Maybe”, ”Reasonably”, “Possibly”,”Probably”. What does this all mean. 
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